
From: "Shawna Bonshak" <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
To: "Kimberly Burkard" <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>
Date: 10/21/2022 12:13 PM
Subject: FW: Whitbeck Site Plan

Updated info for 22-077.

Thanks!
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua
5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241
 
From: Patricia Venezia (patti.ven@gmail.com) <patti.ven@gmail.com> 


Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 11:35 AM

To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>; Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>


Subject: Whitbeck Site Plan
 
Hi Shawna
 
Attached is the Whitbeck Site Plan.  The age of the existing structure is late 1800's
If the historical committee wants to visit the home, please contact the architect Mark Muller
585-657-6905.  Mark will be providing the shoreline letter
 
I will deliver the hard copy to your office this afternoon
 
Thank you
Pat V


